
 

 

Announcements 
 

 

 
A special thank you to  

Pam Himebaugh and Joanne Lozy  
for arranging today’s Altar flowers 

 
 

SERVING THIS WEEK – Eighth Sunday after Pentecost – August 4, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Stephany Laurent, Bob Laurent     Assisting Minister: Linda Hughes  
  Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:   Emily Hughes     
Reader:   Mark Cheney   Communion Assistants:  Bill Dugan, Volunteers Needed 

 
SERVING NEXT WEEK – Ninth Sunday after Pentecost – August 11, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Maureen Johnson, Pat Frazier  Assisting Minister:  Tina Carlson    
Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:                   Reader:  Dawn 
Paré    Communion Assistants:  John Carlson, Bill Dugan, Volunteer Needed    
Bread Baker:  Sharon Spencer 
 

                                                    THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
 

Today  8/4      8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
       9:30 a.m.  Holy Communion 
Monday  8/5  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Tuesday 8/6  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Wednesday  8/7  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
Thursday 8/8  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Friday  8/9  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 

 
Pastor Maria Hammons can be reached by email at pastormhammons@gmail.com.  
If you have a pastoral emergency, please call Pastor Maria at (860) 440-7366. 

mailto:pastormhammons@gmail.com


 

 

Sunday, September 22, 2019, is Celebration and Renewal Sunday!  There will be 
one service on that Sunday at 9:00 a.m.  It will be a Sunday of new beginnings for us 
as we start our journey together on a new road for our church in changing times.  
 

Looking for Team Pilgrim – Belvin’s Buddies 
The American Parkinson’s Disease Association 

Rhode Island Chapter Walk 
Saturday, September 7, 2019 

At Goddard State Park 
We walk to honor Bruce and Elaine Belvin and Joan Hamblin.  Please contact Laurie 
Linden if you would like to join Team Pilgrim at lalinden1@gmail.com.  More 
information to follow. 

 

                                                       Fall Festival  
Our annual Fall Festival will be held on Saturday, November 23rd!  
We are looking for new ideas, volunteers, and items for our penny 
social raffle.  We’re also planning to have a Pilgrim table featuring 
crafts made by members of our congregation.  If you’re a crafter, 
please consider making something!  Feel free to contact Laurie Linden 
at lalinden1@gmail.com, if you have any other ideas to share. Our first 

meeting will be held in September.   
 
 
 
 

Office Hours: 
Monday through Friday 9:00 – 1:00 

 
Food Pantry Hours 

Wednesdays 10:00 – 11:00 
 

 

Pilgrim Lutheran Church 
1817 Warwick Avenue 

Warwick, RI  02889 
(401) 739-2937 

www.pilgrimlutheranri.org 
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